
🔐 Privacy Policy 

Effective Date: 1 July 2025​
 Operator: Friends of Aetherdown Cottage (FoAC), Knottingley, West Yorkshire, UK 

FoAC respects your privacy. This website does not collect personal data unless you choose to submit it via 
contact forms, newsletter sign-ups, or direct messages. Any information you provide is used solely to respond 
to your inquiry or deliver requested updates. We do not sell, share, or transfer your data to third parties. 

What We Collect 

●​ Name and email (if submitted via contact form or newsletter) 
●​ Basic site analytics (e.g. page views, device type) via Wix tools 

How We Use It 

●​ To respond to messages or inquiries 
●​ To improve site performance and accessibility 

Your Rights 

You may request access to, correction of, or deletion of your personal data at any time by contacting us via the 
site’s contact form. 

Cookies 

This site may use basic cookies for functionality and analytics. You can manage cookie preferences through 
your browser settings. 

For more information on Wix’s data handling, visit Wix Privacy Policy. 

♿ Accessibility Statement 

FoAC is committed to making this website accessible to all visitors, regardless of ability or technology. 

Our Approach 

●​ We use clear language, high-contrast design, and scalable text 
●​ Navigation is keyboard-friendly and screen-reader compatible 
●​ Images include descriptive alt text where applicable 

Ongoing Improvements 

As a solo operator, accessibility is a continuous priority. If you encounter any barriers while using this site, 
please let us know via the contact form. We will do our best to address issues promptly and effectively. 

This site is built on Wix, which offers accessibility tools and compliance support. Learn more at Wix 
Accessibility. 

 

https://www.wix.com/about/privacy
https://support.wix.com/en/article/accessibility-at-wix
https://support.wix.com/en/article/accessibility-at-wix

